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JULY 2024 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 

Dale Auvil, James De Anda & Family,  

Nick De Santis & Family, Alison Fuchs, Becky 

Heiser & Family, Brent Johnson, Shane Kramer, 

Gerald Lawrence, Joseph Pisula, James R Reese, 

Robert Reyes and James Weill. 

YOUTH EVENT — Our youth event had a great 

turnout. It was great to see 1000 plus youth come 

participate. We saw new people and also several  

returning youth and their families.  

Thank you to all of our volunteers, we definitely 

could not have done it without you helping out with 

the archery range, information sharing, youth raffle 

and BB Gun ranges.  

It is truly a family event and it is wonderful to see 

everyone having a great time while seeing new 

things and learning new skills.   

It’s a yearly event always the first weekend in June 

so come see us in 2025. You will see pictures in the 

next pages from our youth event with I’m Hooked 

out at Henry Hagg Lake. Enjoy! 



A Great Big THANK YOU to Brian Tindall 

from Gulch for being our guest speaker. Brian 

grew up in Michigan and has always been interested in the 

outdoors as well as computer design. He is an artist with a 

degree in Industrial Design.  

When Pixar came out with Toy Story he thought that was a 

place where he would like to work. Over the next five years 

he worked towards that goal and he was indeed hired by 

Pixar and worked there for 12 years and helped create 12 

films. He learned many things, but one of the most im-

portant was lighting and how light bounces to grab the light 

in color and bounce it onto another object. While Brian 

loved working at Pixar, he did not like living in the crowd-

ed city and being so far from places to hunt or hike. He 

made the move to the Laika Studios in Hillsboro in 2013 

but after a couple of years went through a layoff.  

Brian loves the area, all of the wonderful outdoor possibili-

ties that abound here and in the Pacific Northwest. Brian’s love for hunting had him thinking about 

how to use his knowledge of space and light to build a better camouflage product.  

Most manufactures use a mathematical algorithm, but Brian is using his knowledge learned while 

working in the animation studios, story telling, how to direct and deceive the eye to bring clothing 

products that adapt to the environment and doesn’t blot out at a distance.  

Brian worked with Evergreen apparel and learned everything he could from sewing, to techniques 

and knowledge of the process as well as the business he was getting into so he could speak the lan-

guage, it was two years before he made his first apparel. 

Brian uses high quality fabrics, materials and applies digital sublimation printing and local business-

es as much as he can for his products.  

Brian doesn’t need millions, but does want to build a sustainable income. He is essentially getting 

paid to hunt and he loves his work. Brian believes in radical transparency, which means that you can 

go to his website and see all of the relationships that he has cultivated with local businesses. It shows 

all of his suppliers and sources so you can see the margin he makes on his products. He believes in 

honest marketing, no BS and a fair deal. He said to contact him at his web-site www.GulchGear.com, 

try them out and let him know how you use it and how it performs. 

He has started making field shots or life size targets in a self-healing material like coyote, elk, deer 

and bear targets. He hopes to have them on his website in the next couple of weeks. 

Website is WWW.GULCHGEAR.COM send some business to a great local company. 
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33 S 18th Ct 

Cornelius, OR 97113 

The Chapter Dinner is July 16, 2024 at PrimeTime Restaurant & Sports Bar. 

The Guest speaker is TBA 

Social hour and raffle tickets at 6 pm, the speaker starts at 7 pm. 
 

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $100 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 700+ members This will be in 

the form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send 

an email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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